Toronto East York Community Council TEG6.57.31

From: Jon-jon Rico-Noll <

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 3:15 PM

To: Toronto East York Community Council

Cc: Athanasios Bakoyiannis; jaime@pridetoronto.com
Subject: Pride Toronto Weekend - Patio Extension

To whom it may concern,
This e-mail is on behalf of Athanasios Bakoyannis, owner of O'Grady's Tap & Grill

To whom it may concern,

This is a letter of acknowledgement for O’Grady’s Tap & Grill located at 518 Church St, with regards of our
intent to extend our patio during Pride Toronto Weekend on June 26-28, 2015.

We would like for council to support our motion to extend the patio at your next meeting on June 10", 2015.

If you have any further questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at 416.818.0952.

Kind Regards, ’j{me 241 2015 - é: o0 pm - Ip.'OOQ.m
Athanasios Bakoyiannis Toune ,QZ 20015- I[:00 a.m - Kk:00aan.
Owner . - . .M
O'Grady’s Tap & Grill Tone 28, 2015 - l:00am - [1:00pm

Jon-Jon Rico-Noll
Operations Manager / Accounts Payable

O'Grady's Tap and Grill
518 Church St
416.323.2822

Fox and Fiddle
535 Danforth Ave
416.462.9830





